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Brandon McGuire

Subject: RE: Brook Creek Neighborhood Association

From: Melissa Fahrenbruch [mailto:meljofah@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 9:22 PM 
To: Mark Hecker; Rowan Green 
Subject: Brook Creek Neighborhood Association 
 
Hello Mr. Hecker and Mr. Green, 
 
Brook Creek Neighborhood Association would like to meet with you about what we 
discussed at our meeting from a couple months back, about our Nature Area. We 
created a community session and met with concerned neighbors. From that meeting we 
have written a proposed resolution that we would like to pass on to you and the Parks & 
Recreation Advisory Board.  
 
I will attach the document for your viewing. Please let me know when a convenient time 
would be to meet with you, if you wish to discuss the document. Thank you for your 
time and consideration. 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
 

Melissa Fahrenbruch 
President, Brook Creek Neighborhood Association 
 
email: meljofah@gmail.com 
phone: (970) 534-7987 


